
Mother's Day Stall 2019 

Our P&C will again be running a Mother's Day Stall where students may purchase 

inexpensive gifts for someone special on Mother's Day.  Some of the items for 

sale will be provided by the P&C but we are also seeking quality donations from 

families.   

Suggested items to donate may include: soap, candles, chocolates, tea, coffee, 

linen, toiletries. 

So have a look in your cupboards, re-gift unwanted presies or drop something 

new into the "Mother's Day Stall Donations" box in each classroom.   

We will be accepting donations up until Friday 3rd May. 

Tues 7th May - Friday 10th May between 8.15 and 8.45am, students will be able 

to purchase a gift.   

We plan to have a range of gifts at $2, $3, $5 and $10.  More information will 

follow in Term 2. 

Thank you for supporting the P&C.  

 


